
  
    

Child Protection Officers in school are: Mrs. Knowles, Mr. Edensor, Mrs. Tidey, Mrs. Wilkinson, Mrs. Jackson, Mrs. Whitaker. 

 

  

Beeston Primary News 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of the 
school. 

 
Welcome back to another exciting year 

at Beeston Primary School. It has been 

lovely meeting the children over the past 

week and to catch up with you all on the 

playground in the mornings. 

I have enjoyed sharing holiday stories 

and finding out what adventures the 

children have had during August. There 

is a sense of calm throughout the classes 

and the Governors, staff and I are 

looking forward to building on our 

school’s success this year.  

I have also pleasantly noticed that more 

children are attending school on time. 

This is a great start to the new school 

year but will need to be maintained, 

especially as the dark mornings and wet 

weather commences. 

A special welcome to our new parents 

and children who have recently joined 

our school. I hope you will enjoy your 

time at Beeston Primary School. 

 

School uniform. 

It is important that children have a sense 

of pride in their appearance. Therefore it 

is pleasing to see that all of our children 

are wearing their school uniform this 

year, including the correct footwear.  

Please refer to our school website for a 

list of appropriate clothing for pupils to 

wear during PE days.  

We have only been back to school for 

one week and I already have a box of 

lost property. Please make sure that 

your child’s name is clearly labelled on 

all items of uniform. We will be holding 

a lost property stall near the end of this 

half term for you to collect any lost 

items.  

 
School club news. 

We are increasing the amount and 

variety of clubs on offer for children this 

school year as well as offering daily 

tutoring of catch up classes after school. 

After school club communication will be 

sent to parents shortly which contains 

further information. Please remember 

that places are limited and that we 

operate a ‘first come – first served’ 

approach to clubs.  

Please only sign your child up for an after 

school club if you know that you can 

collect your child on time. 

After such positive feedback from 
families, we will be continuing with our 
additional tutoring groups. These are run 
before or after school and are targeted 
at pupils who, with additional teaching 
time, will make further progress, 
ensuring that they have every chance to 
catch up to their peers. Mrs Jackson will 
be sending out further information this 
half term. 
 
Summer building work.  
The summer holidays is a time when we 
can focus on improving the school 
environment. Many classrooms, corridors 
and key areas of the school have been 
repainted, and new furniture sourced.  
We also had a new ramp built, ensuring 
a safe sloped entrance into school.  
 
School dinners. 
With the cooler weather approaching; a 
wide variety of tasty & nutritious hot 

meals are available at lunchtime.  
This week is the start of our new ‘School 
Grid’ system for ordering pupils’ school 
dinners online. Menus are available on 
SchoolGrid for you to view so that you 
can order your child’s meals from the 
comfort of your home via your mobile. 
If you have not already done so, please 
register your child’s account using the 
welcome email link from SchoolGrid. 
Regular updates to all parents will be 
sent out using our text messaging 
service. 
Please contact the school office if you 
need any assistance. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on the 
playground most mornings. 
 
Best wishes,  

 
 Mr Edensor  
(Headteacher) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 
Training days for this 
school year 
Weds 20th September 
Wednesday 29th November 
Friday 22nd December 
Monday 22nd July 2024 
Tuesday 23rd July 2024 
School will be closed to 
pupils on these days. 
 
Keep in touch 
Please don’t forget to check 
out our school’s Facebook 
page at Beeston Primary 
School Leeds and our school 
website for regular updates 
about daily school life.  
 
Tuesday 19th and 
Thursday 21st  Sept 
Year 2 visits to ‘The Deep’. 
 
Tuesday 26th September 
European day of 
Languages. Visitors and 
workshops across school. 
 
Friday 29th September 
Year 5 visit to Elland Road 
Stadium. 
 
Weds 4th October 
Art workshops by our 
visiting artists for Reception 
and Year 2. 
 
Tuesday 10th October 
World Mental Health Day. 
Visitors and workshops 
across school. 
 
Weds 18th October 
9am Phonics meeting for 
Reception parents in hall. 

Headteacher: Mr. N. Edensor                                                   Tuesday 12th  September 2023 


